
 
 
Dear Christmas Parade Participants, 
 
To participate in the 2018 Farmington Chamber of Commerce Annual Christmas Parade, 
 “A Magical Christmas”, on Thursday, November 29, 2018 please fill out the Christmas 
Parade form and return to the Farmington Chamber of Commerce. A mandatory safety 
meeting regarding this issue and other safety concerns and new rules and regulations on 
Monday, November 26th,  5:30 p.m. at the Chamber of Commerce, 100 W. Broadway 
 
Parade line-up will begin at 5:00PM.  Entries will not be allowed in the line-up area before 5 
PM.  Please report to staging area at Butler Avenue and Main Street to sign in and 
receive your judging number.  Do not trespass on the property owned by The Colosseum. 
  
     • If you are dropping off parade participants, please be prepared to exit the staging area 
immediately.  Only vehicles in the parade will be allowed in the staging area. 
     • If you have several vehicles in your entry, please arrive at the line-up area at the same 
time.  Late entries will not be allowed to participate in the parade. 
     • All floats must be decorated before entering the staging area due to time and space 
constraints. 
 
In order to address safety concerns, the Farmington Police Department has issued rules and 
regulations for all parades in Farmington. 
     •  YOU MAY NOT THROW CANDY TO THE CROWD 
     •  YOU MAY WALK THE PARADE ROUTE WITH YOUR FLOAT AND HAND OUT                 

CANDY. 
     •  Groups who perform along the parade route may perform a maximum of three times for 

one minute each time. 
     •  The group may also perform in front of the judge's stand for a reasonable time. 
 
We understand that it is fun to interact with the crowd.  We encourage you to have fun but 
please do so in a safe manner. Santa Claus will be attending our parade, so PLEASE do not 
include a LIVE Santa on any entry. We are looking forward to a wonderful parade.  Our wish 
is for everyone to have fun and to be safe. 
 
Please contact one of “Those Guys and Gals,” wearing a Safety Vest before or during the 
parade if you need assistance. 
 
Call the Farmington Chamber of Commerce with any questions, 505-325-0279. 
 

Thank you top 2018 Christmas Parade Sponsors 
 


